
Scent Alert/ Scent Free:
• Please be aware that some students and 

staff are highly sensitive to scents. Please 
refrain from wearing cologne, perfume 
essential oils etc. when entering our 
schools. Ecole St. Paul is completely scent
free as they have staff members HIGHLY
allergic to scents.

.Parking:
• Please remember when dropping off and 

picking up students please DO NOT use the 
staff parking lot. (Ecole Sister O’Brien has 
a couple spaces in their lot for drop off and 
pick ups, if those are taken please do not 
park in any empty spot. Staff pay for their 
parking spots.) St. Paul and St. Angela do 
not have designated drop off spaces. Please 
be sure when parking on the street to not 
be blocking the bus lanes, or in front of any 
driveways. 

WonderHub Visits:
• Please be sure to hand in your waivers and 

acknowledgment forms. Please make note 
of your child’s date as each school visits a 
different day.

It’s crazy to think we only have 4 months 
left of school! It’s time to register for 
your kindergarten of choice or register 
for our fall preschool program. 

Each year we have families who require 
the assistance of the Saskatoon Preschool 
Foundation. The foundation is a non-profit 
organization which helps families who need 
a little assistance with tuition.  To ensure 
every child has access to quality early 
childhood education programs. We are 
hoping our families will take part  in the 
raffle ticket fundraiser going home with 
your child. 

• March 4th- St. Angela Open House 
• March 5th – Sister O’Brien  Open House
• March 6th St. Paul Open House
• March 9th – NO SCHOOL
• March 10th St. Angela WonderHub
• March 11th Sister O’Brien WonderHub
• March 20th Sister O’Brien & St. Paul NO 

SCHOOL
• March 27th St. Angela NO SCHOOL
• March 31st St. Paul WonderHub

This month our topics are:
• The five senses
• St. Patrick’s Day
• Spring
• Plants & Seeds
• Easter 
Our letters to discover are: 
M, G, K, N, O
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